
 

  

 

 

 

             

             

 
New Qualcomm Premier Plan Membership Cards 

 
 
New 2019 membership cards for Qualcomm Premier Plan members have been 
distributed and are now ready for use. This includes both Qualcomm Premier  
Plans – the Qualcomm Premier PPO plan and the Qualcomm QDHP (Qualified 
Deductible Health Plan).  
 
United Healthcare (UHC) remains the third-party administrator for the Qualcomm 
Premier Plans and providers will continue to bill UHC for services rendered to 
Qualcomm Premier Plan members. 
 
Qualcomm Premier Plan providers are paid for services rendered to a member of  
a Qualcomm Premier Plan by UHC and payment will continue to be at the rate 
specified in the “Scripps ACO Medical Group Professional Services Agreement”  
that was originally signed by the participating provider. 
 
It is important to ensure that Qualcomm Premier Plan members are referred to  
in-network providers and facilities to ensure that members receive care at in-
network rates. The searchable directory of Premier Plan providers is available at 
https://qualcomm.scripps.org/find-a-provider.  If a member chooses to receive 
care from an out-of-network provider or facility, the member will be subject to 
significantly higher copays and/or deductibles. 
 
To identify a member of a Qualcomm Premier Plan, please see the attached 2019 
Qualcomm Premier PPO and QDHP membership cards.  
 
For more details, including information on plan coverage, a provider search tool, 
and a price list for common services go to qualcommpremierplans.com. Or  
contact the Scripps Concierge Team at 1-844-884-7266 or 
Qualcomm.Service@scrippshealth.org. 
 
If you have any additional questions, please contact your region’s practice  
outreach manager: 
 
North of SR-52, please contact: 
Stacy Pevney at pevney.stacy@scrippshealth.org or 858-537-7910.  
 
South of SR-52, please contact:  
Eydie Strouse at strouse.eydie@scrippshealth.org or 619-279-9868. 
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